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CITY OF LOS ANGELES
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: August 23, 2017

TO: Brian Walters, Division Manager 
Office of the City Clerk

Sharon Dickinson, Deputy City Clerk 
Office of the City Clerk

Attn:

Ali Poosti, Division Manager 
Wastewater Engineering Services Division 
LA Sanitation

FROM:

SUBJECT: LANDMARK APARTMENT PROJECT - NOTICE TO 
APPLICANT/OWNER/OCCUPANTS WITHIN A 300- FOOT RADIUS

This is in response to your July 7, 2017 notification that is related to the Landmark Apartment 
Project (ENV-2013-3747-EIR) located at 11750-11770 Wilshire Blvd, 1211-1235 Stoner 
Avenue, 1222 Granville Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90025. LA Sanitation, Wastewater 
Engineering Services Division has received and logged the notification. Upon review it has been 
determined that no LA Sanitation facility is within the 300-foot radius of the proposed project 
location. Please notify our office in the instance that additional environmental review is 
necessary for this project.

If you have any questions, please call Christopher DeMonbrun at (323) 342-1567 or email at 
chris.demonbrun@lacitv.org

CD/AP:yv

Kosta Kaporis, LASAN 
Abdulsamad Danishwar, LASAN

c:

File Location: FINAL CEQA Response LTRs\FINAL DRAFT\Landmark Apartments Project - Notice to Applicant_Owners_Occupants withing 
a 300-foot Radius.doc
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